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INCORRECT MAINTENANCE 
Several installed cowling gas springs have been discovered to be incorrectly installed. Maintenance personnel incorrectly 
installed the gas springs using the shipping hardware, instead of the hardware called out in the AMM. Incorrectly installed 
gas springs can be identified by inspecting for excessive play / sloppiness in the clevis. If you identify incorrect installed 

hardware, correct the deficiency immediately by installing the correct hardware called out in the AMM. 
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Mr. Gary Graham 
Utility Helicopter System Safety Manager 
Comm 256-876-4015 
DSN 746-4015 
Work Cell: 256-975-8487 (Best contact number during teleworking) 
gary.a.graham10.civ@Army.mil 


